April 15, 2018



Dear Movement Journalism Mentor Applicant,


Thank you so much for applying to become a mentor for movement journalists during the Allied Media Conference. We are writing to inform you that you were not selected to be a mentor.

We had expected to get just a few applicants—instead, we were overwhelmed with over 20 highly qualified individuals, including many who have had years of mentorship experience. We are so grateful that we had a chance to learn about your work, and hope to be able to connect with you at AMC. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]A reminder that AMC will start on June 14 with network gatherings. You are invited to participate in the closed Media Consortium network gathering, which will focus on how to build infrastructure for journalism at the intersection of social justice.  We hope you will come as well for the main conference, June 15-17, and participate in some of the 8-10 sessions in the Movement Journalism track.

For those needing travel support,  the Movement Journalism track will be making a number of travel scholarships available, in addition to the travel scholarships AMC itself offers. We expect to post information about Movement Journalism scholarships later this week at https://www.alliedmedia.org/amc2018/movement-journalism-track

Sincerely,


Jo Ellen Green Kaiser
Lewis Wallace

With
Chelsea Fuller
Claudia Garcia-Rojas
Sarah Lu
Anna Simonton
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